Public Notice

of Engineers

Alaska District of Ap p I i c ati O n
for Permit

Regulatory Division (1145)
CEPOA-RD

8800 Glacier Highway, Suite 106
Juneau, Alaska 99801-8079

PUBLIC NOTICE DATE: December 3, 2013
EXPIRATION DATE: December 17, 2013
REFERENCE NUMBER: POA-2013-565
WATERWAY: Chilkat River

***PUBLIC NOTICE REVISION***

On November 1, 2013, the Alaska District Corps of Engineers published a Public Notice for Department
of the Army (DA) permit number POA-2013-565, Chilkat River for a DA permit application from Mr. John
Floreske Jr., to discharge 1,437 cubic yards of fill material into 0.34 acres of palustrine emergent
wetlands to construct 3 helipads each 59 feet long by 59 feet wide with 3 approach-ways each 39 feet
long by 59 feet wide. The project site is located within Section 8, T. 30 S., R. 58 E., Copper River
Meridian; USGS Quad Map Skagway B-2; Latitude 59.282° N., Longitude 135.678° W.; Milepost 10
Haines Highway; near Haines, Alaska.

The comment period for the Public Notice has been extended for an additional 15 days in order for
members of the public and other interested parties to consider and evaluate the impacts of this proposed
activity.

All other information contained in the previous notice remains the same. Please bring this announcement
to the attention of anyone you know who is or may be interested. Please contact Randal Vigil at (907)
790-4491 or by email at Randal.P.Vigil@usace.army.mil if further information is desired concerning this
notice.
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